

Daniel D. Bowles
Superintendent of Schools
www.nscsd.org

September 2, 2021

Dear NSCSD Staff Member:

All NSCSD staff are required to comply with Onondaga County Executive Order #22. By reporting to work at a District building, you are attesting to the District that you are in compliance with all provisions of the District's re-opening plan, as well as any State or local rules governing health and safety, including Onondaga County Executive Order #22.

At this time, we are requesting that staff participate in a <u>voluntary</u> survey regarding vaccination status, <u>which is available by clicking here</u>. Please complete the online survey by <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>September 7 and then submit proof of vaccination by emailing a copy of your vaccination card to <u>HRVax@nscsd.org</u> ASAP.</u>

Vaccination is the leading health prevention strategy and the NSCSD encourages all eligible individuals to consider receiving the COVID-19 vaccine after discussion with their primary care provider. There are many options for obtaining the COVID-19 vaccination. Click here to learn about additional Onondaga County vaccine clinics.

For unvaccinated individuals requiring testing, there are many options for getting COVID-19 testing. <u>Testing</u> options are provided on the Onondaga County website by clicking here.

We look forward to seeing you again and to a safe and enjoyable school year ahead.

Sincerely,

Daniel D. Bowles Superintendent of Schools